Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. As we move further into the school year, we would like to
take a moment to remind everyone of our behavior management procedures to ensure a positive
learning environment for all students.

Behavior Expectations

o Respect for teachers, staff, and fellow students.
o Following classroom rules and instructions.
« Being prepared and engaged in learning activities.

Consequences for Inappropriate Behavior

Students are expected to adhere to the behavior guidelines, and any violations will result in the
following consequences:

Verbal Warning

Parent Contact

Loss of Privileges

Detention or other disciplinary measures

N =

Support and Encouragement

We believe in fostering a supportive atmosphere and encourage you to discuss these expectations
with your child. Our goal is to help every student succeed both academically and socially.

Thank you for your continued support in maintaining a thriving educational environment. If you
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Warm regards,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[School Name]



